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The LCFS has drawn investment, business and jobs and has helped to make California a 
leader in innovative clean fuels development and production. Clean fuels are critical to 
reducing climate warming pollutants and to power the clean and zero emission vehicles 
quickly coming to market. By promoting cleaner, renewable energy sources and reducing 
greenhouse gas emissions through a market-based solution, the LCFS contributes to a 
healthier environment for all Californians and creates a competitive marketplace.  

California law requires at least a 40% economy-wide reduction in GHG emissions, a target 
that would be impossible to achieve without a healthy and successful LCFS program. For 
these reasons we must respectfully oppose the programmatic changes called for in SB 
348. 

Sincerely,  

Teresa Cooke, Executive Director, California Hydrogen Coalition  

Reed Addis, Government Affairs, Electric Vehicle Charging Association  

Chris Roach, Chief Executive Officer, Monarch Bioenergy  
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Sam Wade, Vice President of Public Policy, Coalition for Renewable Natural Gas 

Brian Casey, Head of Government Affairs, U.S. Venture Inc.  


